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At this time all election results due should have been reported and received.
There was much confusion about conducting elections and completing the
election result forms and declaring if election was by acclimation. However, those
that were incorrectly completed have been corrected. Data Base Manager, Suzie
Meeks and | are still cross checking results to verify all received.

Since the last report, President Joanna Henshaw, P&P Chair Cecelia Essenmacher
and myself and the Election Committee continue to review the election policies
and procedures. At this time, sections are still under review and changes are
being considered.

Thank you to committee members Wynella Bethards, Jennifer Ellis, Linda
Haberkorn and Ann Rice, and Suzie Meeks, Special Advisor for their input and
assistance.



